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Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2567 A:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which requires employers with 100 or
more employees to provide 60 days' notice to employees and certain officials before
ceasing operations, relocating or ordering mass layoff involving 50 or more employees.
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